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February 2, 2017

Pharmaceutical Research and Manufacturers of America (PhRMA)

Notice of correction in one of news articles dated as of February 2, 2017

PhRMA will like to share that the news report which contains the falsely stated
comments which contradict the realty. We will also deliver our message which is
closely related to the article as follows.

The report: The article reported on the 14" page of Nikkei Sangyo Shimbun
dated as of February 2, 2017.

Correction:

The title of the article said “Actual drug prices to be open to public’, and the
article reported as the words of Patrik Jonsson, Chairman of Japan Based
Executive Committee of PhRMA, “PhRMA is ready to share the actual market
prices in the U.S. with the Japanese government”. It further said as another
words by Patrik, “PhRMA wants to respond quickly after consulting with our
member companies.”

However, no such data exists and Patrik Jonsson did not make such a
statement.

As Patrik Jonsson shared yesterday in regards to the FPA, PhRMA is willing to
discuss this with the Japanese government. However, a careful discussion is
needed as the U.S. has the largest pharmaceutical market in the world in which
the largest number of new drugs are being discovered and developed. Inclusion
of the U.S. price in the basket of countries helps ensure that Japan is bearing a
fairer share of these R&D costs. To support an informed and fair decision,
PhRMA is willing to provide proposals to MHLW on ways the FPA might be
amended to address concerns.



